
Good	Morning,	
I	am	writing	this	letter	to	oppose	the	project	called	Pierrefonds	West	
Sector.	
I	am	concerned	of	the	destruction	of	wetlands	and	thus	affecting	all	the	
wildlife	living	in	this	area.	
We	must	do	everything	in	our	power	to	conserve	all	green	spaces	and	protect	
all	of	God's	creatures.	
Regards	
John	Hackett	


